COMMUNIQUÉ
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY
ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION
Bus Fares for Feeder Routes
The National Land Transport Authority (NLTA) hereby informs the public that, as from 01 March 2020, every passenger who travels on board a bus operating along feeder routes 501, 502, 503, 504, 505, 506, 507, 508, 509, 510, 511, 512, 513, 514, 515, 516, 517, 518 and 519, shall have to pay a fare of Rs15.00.
Passengers using the feeder buses to connect to or from the light rail would, however, pay a rebated fare of Rs10 upon presentation of their ME Card to the bus conductor.
Accordingly, the free feeder service will end on 29 February 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Note: The feeder bus fare will not apply to senior citizens, disabled persons and students (between their place of residence and their educational institution and vice-versa) in view of their eligibility under the Free Travel Scheme.
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